
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

PROCUREMENT OF CALL CENTRE MANAGEMENT SERVICES  

FROM PRIVATE / PUBLIC LIMITED COMPANIES 

 

All concerned are informed that NBP’s tender notice for the “Procurement of Call Centre 

Management Services from Private / Public Limited Companies” placed on NBP’s website 

(Ref: (NT-08/06/2018-1), PPRA’s website (Ref: TS362398E) NBP and published in newspapers 

(English & Urdu) may please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect. 

 

 

Procurement Division 

Logistic Support Group  

National Bank of Pakistan  

3rd Floor, NBP  

Head Office,  

Karachi. Tel: 021-99220331 


